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Evaluation of Virtual Simulation in 
Doctor of Pharmacy Progression Exam

FREE VIRTUAL
WORKSHOP SERIES

Call for Workshop Proposals:
We are seeking presenters on a broad array 
of topics at the national and international levels.

As a Learning and Development Manager, determining the 
effectiveness of instructional material is of the utmost 
importance. This is especially true for assessments used to 
determine whether students will progress to the next 
academic year. This presentation will discuss the need to 
evaluate whether the inclusion of a virtual simulation aids in 
the understanding of student retention of knowledge.

Presented by: 
Davina Merritt DeVries, M.Ed.
dmdevrie@usf.edu

For access to this virtual workshop, please contact 
Dr. Liliana Rodríguez-Campos 
liliana@usf.edu // (813) 528-5041 // bit.ly/3esf5pL
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